
 

 

Standards Announcement  
Standards Efficiency Review Drafting Team 
 
Nomination Period Open through September 17, 2018 
   
Now Available   
 
Nominations are being sought for Standards Efficiency Review drafting team members. Nominations 
must be submitted by 8 p.m. Eastern, Monday, September 17, 2018. 
 
Use the electronic form to submit a nomination. If you experience issues using the electronic form, 
contact Wendy Muller. An unofficial Word version of the nomination form is posted on the Drafting 
Team Vacancies page and the project page. 
 
Next Steps 
The Standards Committee is expected to appoint members to the team mid-October 2018. 
Nominees will be notified after they have been selected. 
 
For information on the Standards Development Process, refer to the Standard Processes Manual. 

 

For more information or assistance, contact Standards Developer, Laura Anderson (via email) or at (404) 
446-9671. 
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